
Brookfield Veteran Wall of Honor Unveiling 
 

Brookfield Town Hall, 100 Pocono Road, Brookfield CT 
 

Thursday, November 10th, 5:00 pm 
 

                                               
 

                                              
 

 

                                    
 

 

The Town of Brookfield is proud to host a ceremony for the unveiling of our 
Honor Wall. Participants will include U.S. Army Honor Guard of Alpha 
Company 1-102IN (MTN), family members of Veterans being honored, 

Veterans from all services, Girl Scouts, Boy Scouts, and the BHS Chorus.   
 

The Honor Wall is a donated permanent display case that was hand built to 
hold photos, biographies and memorabilia of Brookfield residents, past and 

present, who have dedicated years of their lives to military service. 
 

All are welcome! Please join us for a ceremony and refreshments. 

 
 

For questions or more information, please call (203) 775-7301 or 
 email ggiovanniello@brookfield.ct.gov                  

mailto:ggiovanniello@brookfield.ct.gov

